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GEORGETOWN HOSPITALNOVEMBER 2019

Pressure Injury Prevention Campaign

In addition to gaining clinical experience, you will have exciting opportunities to work with advanced technologies in one
of our state-of-the-art facilities.

Be part of a dedicated team, with modern equipment and amenities, access to our staff-only gyms, a unique award-winning staff
wellness program and much more. We know that taking care of you, means a good experience for our patients.

We have opportunities for Registered Nurses at the Milton District Hospital, Georgetown Hospital and Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital.

If you are a Registered Nurse with recent experience, email Lucy at lmartins@haltonhealthcare.com (Milton),
Alyssa at alcipriano@haltonhealthcare.com (Georgetown) and Lori at lhawley@haltonhealthcare.com (Oakville).

Visit our careers page at www.haltonhealthcare.com/careers for more information.

We’re Hiring–Work in the Community You Live In!

Georgetown Hospital Needs Your Help this Holiday Season!
Georgetown Hospital Foundation is asking for your help to bring the latest
technology to our hospital and replace our fleet of Infant Radiant Warmers.

These warmers are essential for those babies who need a little extra help
after they are born and are part of our Holiday Appeal.

The 2019 Holiday Appeal will support the purchase of this crucial
equipment and we are counting on you to help our littlest patients get the
care they need.

To donate please call 905-873-4599
email GHFoundation@haltonhealthcare.com or
visit www.georgetownhospitalfoundation.com

Georgetown Hospital needs your help!
A special holiday reminder...

Leadership Award for Dementia Care

Halton Healthcare has received a recognition award
from Advanced Gerontological Education (AGE) Inc. for
continuous commitment to dementia education.

The award recognized Halton Healthcare’s commitment
to Gentle Persuasive Approaches (GPA) education, an
innovative dementia care education curriculum that gives
staff techniques and tools for responding to challenging
patient behaviours. Since 2016 Halton Healthcare has
trained over 650 staff including nurses, unit clerks,
diagnostic imaging staff, volunteers and housekeeping
staff. This is the third year in a row the organization has
received this recognition.

Pressure injuries (commonly known as bed sores)
are changes or breaks in the skin caused by constant
pressure, usually over a bony area such as a tailbone or
heel. These injuries can cause a lot of discomfort and
pain and prevention is key.

This month we launched our #StopThePressure Pressure
Injury Prevention Campaign at all three Halton Healthcare
hospitals. This educational campaign is designed to raise
awareness and start a discussion about the proactive
measures our healthcare teams, including patients and
their families, can take to help prevent these injuries.

For more information and to watch our video go to
www.haltonhealthcare.com and search for Pressure
Injury Prevention.


